From: Webmaster <Webmaster@ oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 12:53 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment - | NG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Cheryl Wallace

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Our seasonal property is closed from October until End of April. How can it be costing you more to
supply hydro to an empty dwelling?

This is very unfair to those of us who are not in residence.
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